
From: Earl Alexander
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Cancel Permit due to COVID19
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 5:36:59 PM

 Hello UTC,
 
This is Earl with Puget Sound Tours, I would like to voluntary cancel my permit due to covid9, I can't
afford the insurance premium, I wished I had known this was an option before I was told to renew by
my insurance company.  My Cert No. CH-65956 and TE-151170.  My insurance agent stated if they
got notification from you, I would not be required to continue to pay.  Please advise if I need to
know more information.  
Thank you
 
Earl Alexander
 
--
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